
Participants’ Bill of Rights

School-Based MO HealthNet Services

Any student in the Wentzville R-IV School District receiving Private Duty Nursing
Services and/or Personal Care Services delivered within the context of public school is
assured of the following:

1. To be treated with respect and dignity in accordance with school board
policy;

2. To have all personal and medical information kept confidential pursuant to
applicable laws and board policy, including the Family Education Rights
and Privacy Act (FERPA);

3. To have direction over the services provided, as stated in the IEP, pursuant
to the Individuals with Disabilities Education Act (IDEA);

4. To be provided a copy of the District’s established grievance procedure,
including how to make a complaint about the services and receive
cooperation to reach resolution, without fear of retribution;

5. To receive services without regard to race, creed, color, age, sex, or national
origin, pursuant to law and school board policy; and

6. To receive a copy of this Bill of Rights.
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